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BUILD Program Comments 

I have read through the information, and only have time for brief comments. Prevailing 
wage rates: Unless the project is already subject to state prevailing wage rates, this 

requirement would be a serious reason to not use the program, unless the funding can 
be structured as a below-market 55-year deferred loan, which (depending on a legal 
opinion) would exempt it from paying state prevailing wage rates. For example the 

AHSC loan program from SGC/HCD does not trigger state prevailing wage rates, 
because the loan funds are structured as a 55-year deferred loan. I suggest reviewing 

the attached CA labor code section 1720 to see if this funding source can conform to 
one of the exemption options described. One option might be to allow the recipient of 
the grant funds (the developer) to receive the grant funds and then be permitted to loan 

them as a 0% interest loan to the limited partnership entity (that the developer is a 
general partner in) that actually owns the project. This might be a single sentence in 

your guidelines that could have significant impact on alleviating this problem.  
Funding amounts: I have used NSHP and TRC's CMFNH Program on several projects, 
and have always wished that the $ amounts were larger, just because the paperwork is 

so significant that I really really have had to want to do a green project. I suggest really 
trying to streamline the technical qualifying aspects of your process, or at least doing all 

of the technical document production yourselves, instead of expecting the recipient to 
produce technical information that meets your requirements. Each of these affordable 
housing projects is overloaded with paperwork from often about 7 different significant 

funding sources, and adding a significant amount of paperwork from a source that may 
be only providing $200,000 or so will be a real disincentive for a developer to spend 

their brain power, when they are already juggling so many other funding variables. I 
always make the joke that the more complicated the paperwork is, the less the 
competition is; but if this program scales up with a lot of funding at some point, it 

shouldn't be structured to be easily usable by only the most technically proficient 
developers. Having said this, as I skimmed through your document, it seems like you 

are making attempts to address this, maybe; and with a recent funding draw from the 
NSHP Program, I received very high quality technical assistance from CEC staff, so I 
think you will have success with this program as well. 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 










